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25 Code Chapter 95, Wastewater Treatment Requirements

Dear Environmental Quality Board Members—

I am greatly disturbed by the state's unfettered acquiescence to and support of the natural gas drilling industry
without regard for the safety of our water and air quality, and therefore the health of our population and our
environment. Economic development should not come at the expense of our short-term and long-term health
and welfare.

You can do something about this. Please fully accept the proposed new regulations on TDS discharges into our
rivers (25 Code Chapter 95). This is a start, but more needs to be done to guarantee clean water and unpolluted
air through tough environmental regulations. I hope you will not succumb to the pressure applied and money
spent by the drilling industry in an attempt to "buy" votes in their favor on these issues. Please do your duty to
the people of Pennsylvania and surrounding states by protecting your families and ours.

Thank you!

Sincerely,
Kathleen Scott
Williamsport, PA


